
Once again, we’d like to say a massive
thank you to all parents/carers for

being such amazing supporters during
this unfortunate time. We appreciate
your encouragement and motivation
towards students and teachers who

have been effortlessly trying to adjust
to the new learning environment. Please
stay safe and continue your efforts as

we move forward as a community !! :)
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